
Eco-Committee 
 

The Eco-committee have been focussing on our feath-
ered friends.  Have you spotted any of the bird feeders 
which they have hung  in different places around the 
school?  The Eco-committee are keeping a close eye on 
the feeders to see which birds are being encouraged to 
come and enjoy our school grounds.  The team will also 
take part in the RSPB Big School’s Bird Watch. 

Lugg Class Assembly  

Lugg Class performed their very first class assembly on 

Thursday. They retold the story 'Rosie's walk' and then 

showed everyone their own versions of the story with 

lots of different pictures of their own characters, traps 

and endings they had created. They ended the assem-

bly with a beautifully sang hymn and a prayer. Well 

done Lugg Class for showing such confidence in a hall 

full of other children and parents, you were fantastic.  Prayer Corner 

Dear God,  

Thank you that we can experience love.  

Thank you for those who are patient and kind to us, 

Those who are unselfish in caring for us,  

Those who forgive us when we hurt them and always 

want the best for us.  

Thank you that you love us very much.  

Please help us to show sincere love to others.  

Amen  

Macbeth 

We are extremely proud of our Year 5’s, who per-

formed Macbeth at The Courtyard to a large audience. 

They have worked incredibly hard to learn their tricky 

lines and they supported each other through preshow 

nerves. It was a stunning performance - we have a class 

of fabulous actors! Huge thanks to parents who helped 

with costumes and learning lines!   

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Green Passive Homes  for their generous £400 donation. Also to HMS Gates Here-

ford and to Bradfords Supplies for their donations which we used to buy two new reader pens.  Thank you!  We are re-

ally appreciative of this support.  

Parent Drop-in and Parent Information Sessions 
 
Don’t forget our Parent Drop-in sessions next week 
(see over for more details). 
 
We have added an evening Parent Information Session 
for working parents on : 
 
Wednesday 7th February 
17:00-17:30 Reading & Writing in KS1 
17:30-17:45 OFSTED Update 
17:45-18:15 Internet safety in KS2 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/get-ready-for-big-schools-birdwatch


Date Time Event 

Mon 5th Feb 15:15 Y6 SATs & Residential Meeting with parents 

Tues 6th Feb 09:00 - 09:30 Parent Drop in  Y1, Y2, Y3 

Tues 6th Feb 09:30 - 10:00 Parent Info - Reading & Writing in KS1 and OFSTED Update 

Wed 7th Feb 09:00 - 09:30 Parent Drop in Y4, Y5, Y6 

Wed 7th Feb 09:30 - 10:00 Parent Info - Internet safety and OFSTED Update 

Wed 7th Feb 17:00-17:30 Reading & Writing in KS1 

Wed 7th Feb 17:30-17:45 Parent Info—OFSTED Update 

Wed 7th Feb  17:45- 18:15 Parent Info - Internet safety  

Thurs 8th Feb 16:30-18:30 PTFA Valentine's disco 

Mon 12th- 16th Feb  Half term holiday 

Tues 20th Feb all day  Y4 Science trip to Waterworks Museum  

Thurs 22nd Feb 9:00 Y6 Class Assembly 

Fri 23rd Feb   Mid Year Reports 

Mon 26th Feb 16:00 & 19:00 Y4 Moving Targets Performances Courtyard 

Mon 4th- 8th March all week Book week (UN World Wildlife day 3rd) 

Thurs 7th March TBC Book week Y4 Trip to Courtyard  

Thurs 7th March all day  World Book day 

Fri 8th March 19:00-22:00 Murder Mystery Evening for adults 

Mon 11th—Fri 15th March all week Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL 

Mon 11th March 13:30-17:00  KS1 Parent Meetings (R, Y1, Y2) 

Wed 13th March 13:30-17:00  KS2 Parent Meetings (Y3, Y4, Y5) 

Tues 19th March 15:15-16:15 Spring Music Concert 

Wed 20th March 13:30-17:00 Y6 Parents Meetings 

Thurs 21st March 9:00 Easter Service led by Y5 

Fri 22nd March  Fund raiser for 'Project Mala' - Last day of term 2 

Dates for your Diary 

PTFA Events—book tickets via the link 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 

On 29th January, a 6 week Public consultation period started. During this time, your views are being sought about 
the Dormington & Mordiford Neighbourhood Development Plan.  This plan includes a proposed 
shared school and community hall that would be located on the edge of the field near the car 
park. All the details about the Development plan can be found on the website or there is a copy 
available in the School entrance. Please take time to consider the proposals and give your feed-
back on to the NDP group (clerk@dormingtonmordifordgroup-pc.gov.uk). Feedback forms can be 
found on the website. You are also invited to a Drop In event from 6.30 - 8 pm on Tuesday 
March 5th 2024 at Mordiford Primary School to share your views and ask questions to the 
group. 

https://mordiford-ptfa.square.site/
https://dormingtonmordifordgroup-pc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Reg-14-Draft-Plan-without-Design-Guide-Appendix-15.01.24.pdf
mailto:clerk@dormingtonmordifordgroup-pc.gov.uk

